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Maple Lane Community 
The Week Ahead Jan. 2nd -Jan. 6th, 2023 

 
Monday:   
     
 
Tuesday:   
   
 
Wednesday:  
 
   
Thursday:   
    
Friday:   
    
 
Playground is Open 
The playground opened yesterday at lunch.  It was wonderful to watch all the 
students run towards the playground with big smiles and whoops of joy.  
Another big thank you to the Maple Lane community who helped with our 
community install and the PAC who lead the organization.  

 
 
School Start Time and Office Sign In 
School starts at 8:45 each day. If your child arrives after 8:45 a.m., it is important 
that they enter through the main office doors to sign in so we can account for all 
of our students. 
 
 

 

MONDAY: No School.  Welcome back to our EA Ms. Barahona 
   
TUESDAY:   First Day Back- Welcome Back  
    
WEDNESDAY:  
   
THURSDAY:  
   
FRIDAY:  
   
 
 
   
 
FRIDAY:  



 

 

Libby’s Kitchen  
From January to Spring Break,  we will be trying out Libby’s Kitchen, two days a 
week on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Their January menu will be loaded on 
Monday, December 19th,2022.  
 
From their website: 
Libby’s Kitchen is a restaurant-based hot lunch provider/cater in the Greater 
Vancouver Area. Libby’s Kitchen is dedicating in preparing delicious hot lunch 
meals for children. We aim to provide delicious food and excellent service to 
elementary schools and daycare centers. 
 
Please see the attached documents on menus and how to register if you are 
interested in ordering lunch for your child(ren).  Lunches will be delivered to the 
school for 12:30 and placed in the Division trays near the office. 
 
 
Food Bank Donations and SOS Children  
We are fortunate to have such generous families at Maple Lane.  Even during 
this very busy time with so much going on, we raised $1600 for the Richmond 
Food Bank plus a truckload of food and we raised $284 for SOS Children.  That 
money raised for SOS Children will go towards gift cards for children who may 
not have a home for the holidays.  Thank you again for generous donations and 
making a difference in the lives of children and family in the lower mainland. 
 
Thank you to Ms. Beairsto and Mr. Millers’ classes for making candy bags and 
selling chips and candy bags for our school wide movie.  This money will also go 
to the food bank. 

 



 

 

 
Save the Date 
We will be having school wide Hip Hop lessons in January from the 23rd to the 
27th. We will end the week with a short presentation by each group.  We hope 
you can join us at 2:00 p.m. on January 27th to see what the students learned 
during the hip hop lessons. 
 
PAC CORNER 
All PAC news can be found by clicking here 
 
Upcoming Dates  
January 11th- Division 3,4,5,6 to Mount Seymour (Snowshoeing) 
January 12th- Camp Jubilee Parent Information Session @ 7:00 pm 
January 16th- Division 7 and 10 Ice Skating at Minoru 10:30-12:30 
January 17th- Drop, Cover and Hold Drill (earthquake drill) 
January 18th- Kindergarten Screening (Hearing & Dental) 9:00 a.m. 
January 20th- Hot Lunch Day- Pizza 
Jan. 23-27th- Breaking and Hip Hop Lessons in the gym 
January 27th – Hip Hop Performance for Families @ 2:00 pm 
January 30th- Pro D Day- No School for Students 
January 31st- SCC Meeting 
January 31st- Division 10 High Touch, High Tech Workshop 1:00-2:45 pm 
    
 


